Monthly Reminders

gg) ParentPay

Dinner money must be paid in advance. £2.10 per day or £10.50 per week.
The office can bill payments termly if required. Don’t forget to pay online,

} You are now able to pay for school meals
using ParentPay.

and trips/activities via ParentPay. This
facility allows parents to pay for school
dinners by credit or debit card from any
internet connected device. If you have
not already received a letter to activate
your account, please contact the school
office. Follow the instructions below to
activate and use your account.

If your child is unable to come into school, please contact the school as soon
as possible in the morning, before 9am registration. Please keep us informed
should the absence continue.

In order to keep our records up to date, let us know if there are any changes
to your address or telephone numbers for both you and any other contacts.
Up to date information is vital should there be an emergency and we need to

contact you. Step 1 - Have your activation letter ready

Step 2 - Login at www.parentpay.com
Step 3 - Follow the instructions on screen
to activate your account
Step 4 - Click on ‘items due for payment’

Please can ALL visitors to Mayfield report to reception to sign in and receive
a visitors badge.

Remember to visit Mayfield’s school website! It has the most up to date
information. Photos are uploaded regularly into the class galleries, and the
weekly blogs show all the exciting things the children have been doing.
www.mayfield-special.torbay.sch.uk
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£713.37
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Help us by collecting FREE donations every time

you shop online. Follow these three easy steps...

1. Join

Type in easyfundraising.org.uk/mayfieldschooltorquay
in the search bar to register

2. Shop

There are nearly 3,000 retailers on board, so shop as
normal and the easyfundraising pop up will let you know
when a donation is available.

®

3. Raise
After you’ve made your purchase, the reatailer will make
a donation to us at no extra cost whatsoever!!

)

amazon . gscO

UPCOMING
DATES

Monday 20th February
First Day of Spring 2 Term
Thursday 23rd February VV elcome
First Ten Tors Training Walk

£ Download on the GETITON
® App Store | P> Google play

Thursday 2nd March
Ten Tors Training Walk

Wednesday 8th March
School Council Meeting

Thursday 9th March
Ten Tors Training Walk

Thursday 16th March
Ten Tors Training Walk

Thursday 23rd March
Ten Tors Training Walk

Monday 27th March
Citizenship Week
Music Festival

Thursday 30th March
Ten Tors Training Walk
Easter Assembly

Monday 3rd - Tuesday 17th April

Easter Holidays

Dear Parent,

| hope you enjoy this half term’s news. We have welcomed 2 new pupils
this term and said goodbye to 1 of our younger children.

Another busy 6 weeks have ended with wonderful opportunities for the
children to have investigative fun as you will see.

We are going to encourage you all to express your views about aspects
of the school on the Ofsted website so details will follow early next term.
Please take the time to complete it as it will help us to make any
necessary improvements. Have a lovely half term break.

Best Wishes, June.

Investigators at Mayfield

This week was Science Week and the topic this year was ‘Investigators &
Detectives’. There were a range of fun and challenging activities planned
by each of the classes and the pupils thoroughly enjoyed themselves.
Some classes looked at camoflauge and how animals try to blend in with
their environments, whilst others investigated the different effects of
colour and light on objects. Some Primary pupils went into the woods
on their very own Bear Hunt. There were also a series of events around
the school that called for the pupils to don their hats

and grab the
magnifying
glasses as
they followed
clues left
by some
‘unruley’
staff
members!




Stone Age

Revivai

Class 8 have brought the past to life this half term, learning
all about the Stone Age. They have looked at different rock
types, created their own paint for cave paintings, modelled
beads out of clay and tried different foods from the Stone
Age Era. They also had a day trip to Torquay Museum to see
some of the exhibits on offer and learn about the history.

Sensory

Pupils in our two sensory based classes
have been developing their skills through
a range of sensory experiences.

Paula’s class have been working on their mark
making skills and hand-eye co-ordination,
whilst Diane’s class have been using bubbles
to make shapes with their mouths and exploring
body movements.




